
From: Jake Schaffner 

To: John Kennedy 
Date: June 07, 2005

Subject:   
FCC File # 0063-EX-PL-2003
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

1. The transmitter antenna polarization for the transmitting satellite is circular.

2. The receiver antenna polarization for the receiving earth station can be switched between 
vertical and horizontal polarization by the operator for maximum receive signal strength.

Please change the point-of-contact for this application to Jordi Puig-Suari, the director of the 
university project for which this application was submitted. His telephone number is 805-756-
6479 and his email address is jpuigsua@calpoly.edu. 

I am no longer a student at Cal Poly State University so it is not appropriate for me to remain 
the point-of-contact for this application.

Any further questions shall be directed to Jordi Puig-Suari.

I can be reached at 805-295-9306 if you are unable to reach Jordi with the contact information I 
have provided.

Thanks for your prompt processing of this request.

Regards,

Jake Schaffner


